
Harness Racing Australia (HRA) 

Please note, HRA offices will be closed on Thursday the 26th of January 2023 
due to the Australia Day public holiday. 

To avoid disappointment, please ensure Clearances and Namings are 
submitted by COB Tuesday 24th of January. 

For urgent matters, please email hra@hra.com.au 




